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WHAT TO LOOK FOR IN SEP./OCT. - Maury Brucker

Fall migration has already started for many bird species.
Some shorebirds are seen in late July and some warblers in
late August. The pace of the return migrants is much slower
than the spring rush to the breeding grounds. Instead of
some warblers passing through the area in as little as a
week, the groups of adults and young of the year leisurely
spend time feeding on slower insects which have been
cooled oveinignt. Ripiiing berries and seeds are anoiner
attraction of our area. One tip to seeing more birds in the fall
is that they respond more quickly to an alarm pishing sound
as a carryover from protecting the nest and young. The birds
are also feeding quietly, not attracting attention with loud
breeding songs and colors, so to see them, waiting quietly
and listening often is the key.

RECENT SIGHTINGS:

+ American Bittern - 4/15 by Nancy Barr on Cloverdale at
the RR tracks in Chillicothe.

+ “Isabel” American Robin - 5/4 by Steve Mitchell at
Singing Woods (“Isabel” is a type of abriormal coloration
on a bird - this bird was all beige but with a red breast).

+ Loggerhead Shrike - 8/12 by Bert/Greet Princen at the
southern end of Banner Marsh.

+ Acadian Flycatcher - by Brenda Onken at her house.

FQOREIGN SIGHTINGS:

During their travels in Europe, Bert and Greet Princen saw
138 species of birds and added 4 new life species, which
were the Black Stork, Bearded Tit, Red-Focted Falcon, and
Middle-Spotted Woodpecker.

SAND RIDGE FOREST SIGHTINGS:

Richard Bjorklund has also reported that the following 14
species have been added to the Sand Ridge Forest Bird
Checklist, bringing the total up to 202 species:

-

Evening Grosbeak
Connecticut Warbler
Semipalmated Plover

Scissor-Tailed Flycatcher
Bonaparte's Gull
Double-Crested Cormorant

Wild Turkey Sanderling

Worm-Eating Warbler Mute Swan

Cliff Swallow Sora

House Finch Louisiana Waterthrush
OTHER SIGHTINGS:

Louise Endres and Marj Tattersall saw 1 Long-Billed and 22
Short-Billed Dowitchers, 1 Dunlin, 24 Common Snipe, and
many Semipalmated Plovers, Pectoral, Solitary, Spotted, and
Least Sandpipers in the flooded fields south of Havana on
Route 97 on May 6.

On their way back from Audubon member Josephine Franks'’
80th birthday party in Pekin on July 30, Bert and Greet
Princen stopped briefly at Mendenhall Boat Dock. They saw
quite a few shorebirds, including Sanderlings and Stilt
Sandpipers among Yellowlegs, Pectorals, peeps, and
Killdeer. They also saw 2 Little Blue Herons.

Sally Bridson helps maintain biuebird boxes near her home in
Laura. She recommends that anyone who wants to see
bluebirds should drive 1-1/2 miles north of Laura on Route 78
and turn west on Lorance Road. From 1 to 1-1/2 miles along
the road, bluebirds should be spotted sitting on the telephone
wires above their nesting boxes.

Double-Crested Cormorants are now nesting in the Worley
Lake heron colony in North Pekin, per Richard Bjorklund.
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